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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Feb. 5 - 9

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Green Team Meeting (11:50)

Tuesday Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8:00am)

Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (Lunch)

Boys Basketball Game @Whiteside

Girls Basketball Game @Errington

Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club (11:50 in the Library)

6:00 - PAC Meeting (in Library)

Girls Basketball Game Home vs. Wowk

Thursday Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8:00am)

Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (Lunch)

Boys Basketball Game Home vs. Whiteside

Friday Chess Club (11:50)

PAC Hot Lunch (Taco Luis)

Upcoming Dates

Feb. 10 - Lunar New Year Feb. 12 - Book Fair Begins

Feb. 13/14 - Early Dismissal (1:45pm) Feb. 16 - Pro-D Day - No School

Feb. 19 - Family Day - No School Feb. 21 - PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza

Happy Lunar New Year 2024
Lunar New Year occurs on February 10, 2024. In Chinese 
tradition each year the Chinese zodiac is associated with 
an animal sign. Lunar New Year 2024 is the Year of the 
Dragon. The dragon is considered a symbol of strength, 
courage and good fortune.  Happy new year to all Maple 
Lane families who observe this tradition. Richmond News 
has collected ideas for how to celebrate. Click here for the 
article.

https://www.richmond-news.com/in-the-community/where-to-celebrate-lunar-new-year-in-richmond-2024-8164428#:~:text=The%20countdown%20will%20start%20at,on%20Feb.%2010%20and%2011.


PAC 
News


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, February 7, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. 
All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see 
many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Term 2 Hot Lunch: Please see the attached flyer for 
Information about ordering.

Global School Play Day - February 7
On Wednesday, February 7, between recess and lunch, our 
school will be participating in Global School Play Day. Study after 
study has shown unstructured play time is linked to improved 
social, emotional and academic outcomes, such as 
independence, language development, problem solving, critical 
thinking, and an increase in overall positive behaviour. You can 
read more about the day on the GSPD website: https://
www.globalschoolplayday.com

February is 
Black History 

Month
During Black History Month, 
people in Canada celebrate the 
many achievements and 
contributions of Black 
Canadians and their 
communities who, throughout 
history, have done so much to 
make Canada a culturally 
diverse, compassionate, and 
prosperous country. Students 
can visit the Maple Lane library 
to find books about some of 
these Canadians.

https://www.globalschoolplayday.com/
https://www.globalschoolplayday.com/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-01/Hot%20Lunch%20-%20Jan%20to%20Mar%202024_0.pdf
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